CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

December 5, 2008

Jason R. Woodruft, P.E.
Wilson & Company, Inc.
4900 Lang Ave. NE
Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re:  Ciboela High School Parking Lot Improvements Grading and Drainage Plan
Engineer’s Stamp dated 11-12-08 (A13/D004)

Dear Mr. Woodruft,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 11-14-08, the above
referenced plan is approved for Grading Permit and Building Permit.

Upon completion of the project, provide an Engineer Certification for ou¢ 4iles.

PO Box 1293
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.
Albuquerque Sincerely,
(e @ o
NM 87103 Curtis A. Cherne, P.E.

Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development and Building Services

www.cabg.gov
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